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Monday 22nd June, 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Free School Meals Vouchers Update 
  
Since March Brooke Weston Trust has operated a free school meals voucher scheme using a provider called Sodexo. 
This has worked well to date. However, in order that we can provide vouchers for the summer holiday period, we 
must now transfer to a government scheme run by a different company called Edenred. 
  
So we can be sure everyone is able to access the new scheme before the summer holiday, we intend switching to 
Edenred in a couple of weeks. To help with the switchover, you will receive instructions and support from your 
school. Please do not worry as the process is simple and the voucher value will remain exactly the same.  I thought 
you might appreciate a little bit of advance notice, hence the reason for writing at this time. Do look out for further 
information from your school in the near future. 
  
Best wishes and stay safe. 
  

 

 

 


